
In addition to the QAP Public Hearing, we are also
hosting an online QAP Overview event on

Oct. 4th @ 1030 AM:
Join NIFA and DED staff for a presentation providing an overview of the
2022/2023 Qualified Allocation Plan for LIHTC and AHTC.

 

The State of Nebraska Department of Economic Development (DED) has funds
available through a joint application with the Nebraska Investment Finance
Authority (NIFA). These resources include:

Community Development Block Grant – Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR)
HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME)
National Housing Trust Fund (HTF)

 

CDBG-DR, HOME, and HTF are administered under the supervision of DED
and managed by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
(HUD). Potential applicants can apply for Affordable Housing resources by
submitting the joint application that is available for Low Income Housing Tax
Credits (LIHTC), HOME Funds, CDBG-DR Funds, and National Housing Trust
Funds. Potential applicants are strongly encouraged to participate in the
Qualified Action Plan (QAP) Public Hearing hosted by NIFA on October 8,
2021. 
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